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New entrance and more parking
on the Nordic Legacy Property!
Look for the KNSC Logo sigh and the
“Nordic Ski Lane” road sign marking
the entranceway to the new property
(7107 Hwy 28). The driveway is wide
enough to allow for two-way traffic,
making entry and exit into our lot
much safer. It will also accommodate
angle parking for cars when needed.
Proceed along the driveway until you
reach the wide-open parking lot
area. Park your car for a quick walk
to the trailhead. Or, proceed to our
new drop off / turn around circle to
leave your equipment at the
trailhead, then turnaround and park
your car in the lot.
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Events 2006

We are at $65,000 in our Nordic
Legacy Campaign!

Many thanks go out to all of those
people who donated in memory of
Don MacKenzie, a long time active
member of the club. Thank you,
also, to those who donated to honour
the marriage of Keith and Sue
Mackenzie.

Donations continue to be
received and a donation in the
name of a friend or friends who
are avid skiers makes a great
gift. See the website for a
donation form.

We are excited about our new
square log chalet!

The chalet is in the construction
phase and will be ready in the New
Year. This leaves us, at the start of
the season, without a shelter near
the parking lot. We apologize for the
inconvenience and appreciate your
patience. Check the website for
updates. We would like to thank Ken
Trevelyan and the staff at his firm,
Trevelyan Architect, for all of the
time they donated to the drawings
for our new chalet, and for having
them approved by a structural
engineer.

January
7" Adult Learn to Ski Workshop
gt Member’s Brunch (11am-2pm)

7™/8™ Community Coaching Workshop*

14" Skis & boots Demos (10am-2pm)
Moonlight Ski @ 7 p.m.***

15" Time Trial @ 1 p.m.

14™/15 Community Coaching Workshop*

22" Bennett Cabin Ski @ 10a.m.**

28™  Special Olympics

29" Time Trial @ 1 p.m.

February
11" Moonlight Ski @ 7 p.m.***
12" Time Trial @ 1 p.m.
25" Bennett Cabin Ski @ 10a.m.**
26™  Jackrabbit Fest

Time Trail @ 1 p.m.

March

11™  Moonlight Ski @ 7 p.m.***

Please note - some events may change
or be cancelled due to weather, trail
conditions, etc. Please check the website
for up to date event details.

*Contact Jon for more information at

jackrabbits@kawarthanordic.ca .

**It is recommended that members
“buddy up” when skiing out to the
Bennett on the wilderness trails. The
Bennett Ski Days will not have a
designated leader but will be a chance to
meet up with others who are keen to
make the trip that day.

***The Moonlight Ski will start with a
potluck dinner followed by a ski to one of
the cabins. Interested skiers should call
Jill Topping (654-3049) to get details.
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Trail Update

Contact Us

Kawartha Nordic Ski Club
Inc.
P.O. Box 1371

Peterborough, ON,
K9] 7H6

www.kawarthanordic.ca

knscwebmaster@cogeco.ca

*Please note*

We have cancelled the phone line
due to expense. Please check the
website for up to date weather and
trail conditions, as well as any
changes to planned events.

Trail conditions also available at:
Wildrock Outfitters (745-9133)
Adventure Outfitters (652-7986)

Many hours have been put into trail
maintenance and up grades this fall.
Thank you to all volunteers for
your help. Here is an outline of the
additions and improvements. We
hope that you will enjoy them.

1. The Kawartha, north of the Owl
has been re-routed to the PL Road.
Some may have skied this last year,
when it became an alternate route
due to flooding.

2. The Kawartha and Owl (N of their
junction) have been joined by the
new Otter trail.

3. A number of changes in trail
names (Kawartha, Beaver &
Trillium) should be noted on the new
property.

4. The map also shows new trails on
the new property. Some of these
trails may not be ready for this
winter.

5. Open and closed trails will be
clearly marked.

Be sure to check out the new Map
on our website and pick one up
before you ski!

The history book of the KNSC is
now available at $30 each. Itis a
good read about great people and
great memories! Contact Marjorie
Shephard at
greenworld@sympatico.ca

We are looking for someone to
take on the position of Club
Secretary. Contact Bruce Wurtele
for more information at 741-5791 or
membership@kawarthanordic.ca

Don’t forget to renew your
membership ASAP. Membership
forms are available on the website if
you have misplaced the one we
mailed you in October!
www.kawarthanordic.ca

Register now for the 2006
Jackrabbit program. Registration
form available on the website.
Spaces are limited.
www.kawarthanordic.ca




